
Friday 27th September 2019 

Social Media 

It has been brought to our attention that there have been comments posted 

on Facebook regarding parking at Summercourt.  We would please ask that if 

you have any concerns that you contact the school directly and not post on  

social media.   A comment made in the heat of the moment can be disre-

spectful.  We would ask that you please communicate respectively to each 

other.  Thank you. 

Sad News 

 

We are sorry to inform you that Mrs. Blyth will be leaving us at the end of the 

month.  She is a valued and very popular member of staff.  Mrs. Blyth has  

always shown total  commitment and support in ensuring that the children 

enjoy their learning. She  always gives them the confidence to believe that 

they can all be high achievers.  She will not only be missed by the children 

and parents but by all of the staff at Summercourt.  We would like to thank 

Mrs Blyth for being an amazing member of staff and we wish her the best of 

luck in the future. 

Polite reminder  

 

Child Health Check Forms YR & Y6 parents. Please return the forms to school.  

Parents need to opt out otherwise the checks will be carried out.   

 

Another reminder that Summercourt Academy is a nut free school. 

 

Our school are collecting the Aldi Sports Stickers for our PE equipment.  

Thank you. 



 

 
 ASPIRE CATERING SERVICES  
 

 SCHOOL CENSUS DAY 3RD OCTOBER 2019 
 
 

The Dept of Education School Census takes place on Thursday 3rd October 2019, with a 
special ‘harvest’ meal consisting of a pasty (steak or cheese and onion), ice cream or a 
cake.   
 
Schools are funded by the Government for Universal Infant Free School Meals (UIFSM) and 
the number of pupils which receive a school meal on this day.   
 
It is imperative to the school budget that as many pupils as possible in Reception, Year 1 
and Year 2 order a school meal on this day so that the school receives the maximum fund-
ing for meals for the forthcoming year. 
 
We would like to order all pupils in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 a free school meal for 
Thursday 3rd October, regardless of whether they bring in a packed lunch. There will also 
be a jacket potato option which can be booked on the day.  This will ensure that the school 
receives the maximum funding for UIFSM. 



FRI 18TH Oct—Newquay Fire Brigade to visit Class 2 

FRI 18th Oct - Last day of Half Term - Normal Time Finish 

MON 28th Oct - School Open 

FRI 20th Dec - Last day of Autumn Term - 2pm Finish 

 
Please make a note of all our INSET dates for the new academic year.  

We will be closed to pupils for all of the following dates. 

Wednesday 25th September 2019 (Summercourt Fair Day) 

Monday 6th January 2020 

Friday 14th February 2020 

Monday 1st June 2020 

Thursday se 23rd July 2020 

 

ATTENDANCE 

CLASS 1:  Yr 1  93.3 %                                          CLASS 2: 97.5% 

 

CLASS 3:  95%                                                       CLASS 4:  95.6% 

Star Awards 


